
 

NOTICE 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City Council of the City of Loma Linda will hold a 

public hearing in the City Council Chamber, 25541 Barton Road, Loma Linda, California, on 

Tuesday, February 13, 2024,  at 7:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, to select the eligible 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) project proposals for funding during the 2024-

2025 Program. 

A brief description and the amount of funding requested by each applicant is available in 

the Department of Public Works, Monday-Thursday, 7:00 a.m.-5:30 p.m. 

Notice is further hereby given that all persons interested in speaking on this item may 

appear at said time and place and be heard. 

 

      Lynette Arreola, City Clerk 

      City of Loma Linda, California 


